Alexandra Brennan
11 Parklands lawns, Maynooth, Co. Kildare, W23 K7T3.
Mobile: 0866639811
Email: Alexandrabrennan@gmail.com.
Emily Murray- HR Department,
Byrne Wallace LLP,
88 Harcourt St, 
Saint Kevin's, 
Dublin, 
D02 DK18.

2/10/2022

Re Application for trainee solicitor programme intake 2023/2024.

Dear Ms. Murray,

I am writing to you to apply for traineeship programme intake of 2023/2024. I would like to be considered for the 2024 intake. I came across the programme through working in the firm and Linked In. The programme the firm provides matches that of the career path I am choosing to pursue and my experience is extremely relative to the traineeship description. As requested in the application please find an enclosed detailed CV.

Having worked in Byrne Wallace and seeing first-hand the work environment & people that work there I feel that I would fit in extremely well. The way I would describe work life in Byrne Wallace is that it is serious work done by light minded people. By working in the firm I was pleasantly surprised at how much the firm values the trainees. They treat trainees as important members of the team and continue to provide them with every learning opportunity available. The people in this organisation have made a tremendous impact on how I view legal work. I  knew when working here this would be the ideal firm to complete my traineeship with. I would be overjoyed at an opportunity to work for the firm.

Working within 3 firms has given me vast legal experience for a student my age. The work I partook in each firm was different to the other, I enjoyed each experience and appreciated the variety of each sectors I have worked in. I have commercial awareness when it comes to working within the legal industry, this I feel will stand to me against other applicants. The skills I have acquired in full service/ corporate firms will stand to me in the traineeship as I am prepared for the work that will come my way. 

The reasons I feel that I am suited to the traineeship position are, a hardworking light minded individual who when given any opportunity to will excel, currently undergoing FE1 examinations which cements my interest in perusing a career in the legal sector. I am an active member in the NUIM law and FLAC societies which has allowed me to connect with like-minded individuals who work as a team to achieve a solution together. I have many skills and ideas that would be of great benefit to Byrne Wallace.

I look forward to hearing from you and can be contacted on email/ mobile at any time. Thank you in advance for reviewing my application. 

Yours Sincerely,

Alexandra Brennan.

